


“Good things happen 
to those who hustle.”

A N A I S  N I N 



3.

The Beast
Wolves travel in packs, 
and much like our small 
tribe, are always on the 
hunt. Represented both as 
a full illustration and 
as a singular icon, the 
Feast beast can be used 
in many ways. From book-
ending paragraphs to wall 
art and custom apparel, 
the beast is key to 
making Feast original.

Full Beast Icon Only



4.

with Tagline without Tagline

Primary Lockup
Combining an elegant 
scripted type treatment 
with a sturdy tagline, 
gives the primary Feast 
lockup a solid but hand 
rendered approach. Used 
either with or without a 
tagline, contingent on 
the space and context, 
gives the primary Feast 
lockup room to live from 
a small to large scale.



5.

Secondary Lockup
Sometimes there’s just 
not enough room for 
tiny ornate details and 
scripted type. Only when 
the Primary scripted 
lockup is too delicate 
to be used, should this 
secondary lockup come 
into play. Although each 
mark equally represents 
the brand and can be 
recognized as Feast 
identities independently.



6.

Alternative Lockup
For a totally different 
play on type treatments 
and a way to bring the 
full beast into the 
identity, an alternative 
lockup was designed. To 
be used interchangeably 
with either of the 
previous two lockups, 
it is ideal for more of 
a decorative mark on 
promotional items and to 
be used more sparingly.





8.

Eagle 
AaBbCcDdEe
AaBbCcDdEe
AaBbCcDdEe
AaBbCcDdEe
Download Eagle

Courier 
AaBbCcDdEe
AaBbCcDdEe
AaBbCcDdEe
AaBbCcDdEe
Download Courier

Typography
The combination of the 
typefaces Eagle and 
Courier give Feast a 
unique rawness that isn’t 
overused in contemporary 
design. The two masculine 
and unexpected fonts 
appear elegant when 
paired together without 
ever trying too hard to 
show the fresh voice of 
the Feast identity.

https://store.typenetwork.com/foundry/fontbureau/fonts/eagle
https://www.myfonts.com/fonts/microsoft/courier-new/


9.

Color
Starting with the 
bold red from Feast’s 
parterning agency, 
Gro360, the palette 
extends into a punchy 
but dark selection for 
the Feast identity 
system. Focusing on red, 
yellow, and black as the 
primary color selection, 
a secondary palette was 
built out to be using 
sparingly as needed.



10.

Red 1
PMS 185
R224 G0 B52
C0 M92 Y76 K0
#E4002B

Yellow 1
PMS 144
R112 G0 B26
C0 M52 Y100 K0
#ED8B00

Black 1
R0 G0 B0
C0 M0 Y0 K0
#000000

Red 2
R112 G0 B26
C31 M100 Y84 K46
#70001A

Yellow 2
R117 G66 B0
C37 M70 Y100 K38 
#754200

Black 3
R229 G229 B229
C0 M0 Y0 K10
#E5E5E5

Green 2
R13 G45 B13
C78 M52 Y84 K70
#0D2D0D

Orange 2
R45 G23 B10
C56 M71 Y76 K77
#2D170A

Blue 2
R0 G76 B98
C96 M62 Y43 K27
#004C62

Black 2
R178 G178 B178
C0 M0 Y0 K30
#B2B2B2

Green 1
PMS 361
R52 G178 B51
C75 M0 Y100 K0
#43B02A

Orange 1
PMS Orange 021
R255 G88 B0
C0 M68 Y100 K0
#FE5000

Blue 1
PMS 313
R0 G152 B195
C100 M0 Y10 K4
#0092BC

Primary Palette

Secondary Palette



11.

Photography
Photography should be 
moody but in motion, with 
dark overlays on top of 
black and white images. 
Subjects should always 
be in action, whether 
through literal movement 
or repeating patterns 
that create noise. When 
selecting images, search 
for that unique edge 
that imitates an organic 
Instagram post, much 
like whatt is found on 
Unsplash.com.

http://Unsplash.com


12.

203-418-0849
FeastAgency.com

22 Thorndale Circle, Ste T
Darien, CT 06820

BEN APPLEBAUM
Creator
203-418-0849
ben@feastagency.com

FeastAgency.com
22 Thorndal Circle, Suite T
Darien, CT 06820

Sample Execution
The following pieces are 
just a few examples of 
how the Feast branding 
can come together. 
Through sparing, but bold 
color, dark overlays with 
photography, and a unique 
voice through a custom 
illustration style, the 
Feast identity is born.
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